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Comments: I am in full support of the withdrawal of the permit.  It would severely impact the watershed, our

livelihoods and our wildlife.  As a member of the Hunkpapa Sioux tribe I find it very devastating to the beautiful

space which is the Black Hills. Water is life. There is no place for any more mining in the watershed space.  


